
Have your say by 28th October!

Hello and welcome to the 2nd Cambridge Road Estate 
regeneration newsletter. 

Engagement Events

We’ve been holding engagement events over the last few weeks on three 
short-listed regeneration options. Thank you to everyone who has attended a 
drop-in session and/or completed the survey form to date.

There are only a few more events still to take place so if you haven’t attended 
a drop-in yet or would like to attend again, the final sessions are listed below:

Please come along and speak to us 
directly at these events. It would be 
good to meet you and answer your 
questions on a one-to-one basis.

 

There is more information about the 
options in the first newsletter which 
was posted to all residents and other 
stakeholders in August. You can view 
this online at:  
www.kingston.gov.uk/CRERegen.  
If you require another copy, come 
along to one of the drop-in sessions or 
visit the Housing Office at 5-8 Tadlow.

www.kingston.gov.uk/CRERegen
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DATE/TIME

Sat 8th Oct  
11am - 2.30pm 

Wed 19th Oct  
5pm - 8pm

VENUE

Piper Hall – 
Large Hall

FED meeting room 
(1 Tadlow)

EVENT

General drop in

General drop in

General Drop-ins (for all residents)

Mon 10th Oct 
3pm - 5pm

FED meeting room 
(1 Tadlow)

Non-resident stakeholder session 
(eg businesses and hall users)

Other stakeholders

We are asking all residents 
and stakeholders to complete 
the council’s survey form. The 
results from these surveys will be 
incorporated within the officers’ 
report recommending preferred 
regeneration options to be 
presented for approval at the 
council’s Growth Committee in 
March 2017. 

This is your chance to HAVE YOUR 
SAY so we would like as many 
of you to complete the survey 
as possible. You can find a copy 
of the survey enclosed with this 
newsletter.

Please return the survey by either: 

n    posting it using the self 
addressed envelope provided 

n    dropping it into the Housing 
Office at 5-8 Tadlow 

n    giving it to council staff at a 
drop-in session.

Alternatively, you can complete the 
survey online at:  
www.kingston.gov.uk/CRERegen.

If you need another copy of the 
survey there are copies available  
at the Housing Office, 5-8 Tadlow, 
or you can pick one up at a drop-in 
session.

Please ensure all surveys are 
returned by 28th October 
2016!



Door knocking -  
end of October

In other news...

One last  
thing...

Please be aware that the council is commissioning 
a door knocking exercise across the estate to 
assist residents in completing the survey.  This will 
follow the last drop-in session.  As the company 
undertaking the survey won’t be experts on the 
programme, if you have queries, please attend one 
of the council’s drop-in sessions and speak to one 
of the officers present.

PLEASE NOTE: The council and its representatives 
will have appropriate ID on them at all times so 
always ask to see this.  If in doubt call the  
Housing Contact Centre on 020 8547 5000.

It has been brought to our attention that there 
have been incidents of other people on the 
estate misinforming residents about the estate 
regeneration programme. We understand that 
some residents have been told  they will have 
to move away from Kingston to places such as 
Birmingham and that they can help prevent this 
from happening. We do not know who these 
people are, but they are not council employees 
or council representatives and what they are 
saying is incorrect. 

Please report any incidents via the 
Housing Contact Centre on 020 8547 
5000 or via the Housing Management 
Office 5-8 Tadlow.

Please complete the 
survey! This is your chance 
to have your say on the 
three shortlisted options 
and your views are very 
important to us.  
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we can assist you. Please call the Kingston Council Helpline on 0208 547 
5000 or ask someone to call on your behalf.
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Survey deadline  
is 28th October. 

www.kingston.gov.uk/CRERegen


